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Hello Mr. Parsons and Mr. Stills, 
 
Per the November status report regarding Powertech (USA) Inc., I transmitted a letter with 
enclosures to President Steele and Mr. Yellow Thunder [(see attached) ML15303A279]. 
However, I am uncertain whether those letters, email messages, and/or my telephone calls 
have been received.  For this reason, I am forwarding the information to you as the Oglala 
Sioux Tribe’s Counsel.  Can you advise whether there have been any changes in contact 
information? 

 
Regards, 

 

Kellee L. Jamerson 
Environmental Scientist 
NMSS/FCSE/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
8 E-mail: Kellee.Jamerson@nrc.gov 
' Phone: (301) 415-7408 
/ Fax: (301) 415-0020 
- Mail Stop: T-4B16 


	Clipboard Data(1)

